

Valencia, June 26th 2012

H.E. Ban Ki-moon Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

With this communication and on behalf of GUZMAN GLOBAL, we require some additional time please to submit our company's annual Communication on Progress (COP).

We have recently received an email reminding us that the submission deadline is 24 June, 2012. We presume that there must have been a misunderstanding, since we have always understood that the COP deadline for GUZMAN GLOBAL SL was October 2012.

We have already attended an on-site course as well as an on-line course regarding this, and we are currently working on the draft, but we would appreciate obtaining a period of grace of 90 days from today.

Sincerely yours,

Mrs. Silvia García-Guzmán

GUZMAN GLOBAL SL

Corporate Services Director

